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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith 
Wednesday, May 28, 2025 11:17AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 2025001 1 
Untitled 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 2025001 1. 

Thank you! 
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Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Jose Solares <josesolaresO@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, May 28, 2025 10:55 AM 
Comissioner.Graham@psc.state.fl.us; Office ofChairman La Rosa; Office of 
Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; 
Comissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us 
Day Erik; Warren Zinn; Larry Zinn 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Good evening, 

My name is Jose Solares and I am the founder of Solares Consulting Corporation. I retired from Florida Power 
& Light (FPL) on January 31, 2016. Shortly after founding my company, I began consulting for the Warren 
Henry Auto Group which at the time was located at 20800 NW 2 Ave in Miami, Florida. 

At that location, we installed 6 EV chargers, and FPL's response and support in providing service to these 
chargers was excellent. 

Currently, Warren Henry's Corporate headquarters are located at 2300 NE 151 St. Miami, Florida, in a state of 
the art facility we designed and built in 2019. The building spans seven floors and over 700,000 square feet, 
with infrastructure capable of supporting 175 EV chargers as demand grows. We represent automotive brands, 
including Jaguar, Land Rover, Infiniti, and Lincoln. 

As part of my role, I monitor and analyze our electrical consumption, and regularly coordinate with FPL to stay 
updated on new programs and system improvements. I work closely with our customer advisor, Mrs. Tania 
Romero, to identify any opportunities for efficiency or to address potential service concerns. FPL's reliability, 
responsiveness, and collaboration has been exceptional, enabling us to continually improve our electric service 
and take advantage of the latest offerings. 

In addition to our headquarters, we also operate dealerships in South Dade, Broward County, and Naples, as 
well as two locations outside FPL's service territory. This email specifically refers to our experience within 
FPL's coverage area. 

In South Dade, we operate a Jaguar Land Rover dealership. 

In Broward County , we house Jaguar and Land Rover in one building, and Lamborghini, Bugatti, Koenigsegg 
in another building. 

In Naples, we represent the Lamborghini brand. 

Our relationship with FPL has been mutually beneficial. For example , when FPL needed space to install 
SRAM switches to support grid expansion, we made accommodations. These SRAM switches will help serve 
the growing infrastructure in the area , including the new buildings for the Bascom Palmer Eye Institute, new 
high rise developments, and a water treatment plant. 

Respectfully 
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José Solares 
Solares Consulting Corporation 
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